
The Sky is the Limit
The Sky is the Limit is a simulation exercise that aims to give hands-on 
experience with standards processes. The participants will acquire a feeling 
for the stakes in standardization, gain insight in standards-related interests 
and strategies (their own, those of others, the common interest), and 
experience the relevance of procedures in standards processes. 

Participation
You are going to participate as one of four stakeholders involved in a 
standards setting process to decide on a regulatory standard for a new 
product, the Flying Car. The negotiating parties all represent different 
interest groups. You are going to work on establishing a set of rules through 
deliberation in a standards committee. 

Where? 
Virtual via Zoom

When?
March 29th 2022, 1:00 pm – 3:30 pm ET


